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September 21, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

I, Rob Fogg, authorize Paul elch to conduct all permitting matter concerning the FairPoint Communications
rebrand to Consolidated C« nmunications.

For questions, do not hesit e to contact me at 603.656.8080.Thank you for your time!
Sincerely,
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Rob Fogg
Real Estate Operations
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